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Dear Colleagues,

You will be happy to know that we have managed to have the first framework contract signed for FFP2 masks and also an
additional framework contract for medical masks. This means that the procedure for placing orders can start.

(Please remember that this does not mean that you can access a ready-made stock currently sitting in a warehouse. It rather

means that the companies can be requested to start producing and to send batches regularly, according to the delivery scheduled
they have proposed in their bid.)

The related documents will now be uploaded to CIRCA. In accordance to your expressed preferences we invite you and the
contractor to apply a pro-rata based on your original estimates to the capacity of the company to deliver quantities and delivery
times.

(For each lot, you can calculate the percentage by dividing your ceiling by the total ceiling for the lot. This information is available in
the Award notice.)

Best regards,
HSC Secretariat



